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Dear Councillor [SURNAME]

We would like to advise that we will be sending you a number of MetroLink flyers for your
constituency office. The announcement on the Emerging Preferred Route will be made
today at 2pm and all the information regarding the route map and alignment studies will be
available on www.metrolink.ie this afternoon. We would be delighted if your constituents
would register with us on this. We also have a Freephone number 1800 333 777 and an
email address info@metrolink.ie for any queries.

We will be holding public consultation events in 7 venues over the next few weeks which
will allow all your constituents to get a good view of the overall scheme proposed for
MetroLink.

If you prefer not to receive the flyer please let us know by email this morning.

We look forward to meeting with you soon, if there is anything further we can do for you in
the meantime please let us know.

Kind regards,

Suzanne Angley

MetroLink Stakeholder Communications Coordinator.
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Dear [TITLE] [SURNAME],

In May 2018 Transport Infrastructure Ireland and the National Transport Authority launched
a non-statutory public consultation about the Emerging Preferred Route for MetroLink.

There was huge interest in the project and we were very pleased to receive a high volume of
submissions. The MetroLink engineering designers have been studying them all carefully
and as a result, are making some design changes to take into account the concemns raised and
suggestions made.

As a result, the process 1s taking longer than we anticipated, so this is to let you know that
our second non-statutory consultation will take place early in the new year.

We are very grateful for your interest in MetroLink and hope that the level of detail we’ll be
able to provide at our next discussion will prove beneficial. In the meantime, we appreciate
your patience.

We’ll be 1n contact once the latest designs are finalised and we can confirm a new date for
the next round of consultations.

Kind Regards
Suzanne Angley

Stakeholder Communications Co-ordinator
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Appendix A8.4.3 EPR — Email to Taoiseach

Dear Taoiseach.

In May 2018 Transport Infrastructure Ireland and the National Transport Authority launched
a non-statutory public consultation about the Emerging Preferred Route for MetroLink.

There was huge interest in the project and we were very pleased to receive a high volume of
submissions. The MetroLink engineering designers have been studying them all carefully
and as a result, are making some design changes to take into account the concemns raised and
suggestions made.

As a result, the process is taking longer than we anticipated, so this 1s to let you know that
our second non-statutory consultation will take place early in the new year.

We are very grateful for your interest in MetroLink and hope that the level of detail we’ll be
able to provide at our next discussion will prove beneficial. In the meantime, we appreciate
vour patience.

We’ll be in contact once the latest designs are finalised and we can confirm a new date for
the next round of consultations.

Kind Regards
Suzanne Angley

Stakeholder Communications Co-ordinator
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Dear Sir or Madam,

0 Out of office

In May 2018 vou made a submission to Transport Infrastructure Ireland about the Emerging
Preferred Route for MetroLink.

There was huge interest in the project and we were very pleased to recerve a high volume of
submissions. The MetroLink engineering designers have been studying them all carefully
and as a result, are making some design changes to take into account the concerns raised and
suggestions made.

As a result, the process is taking longer than we anticipated, so this 1s to let you know that
our second non-statutorv consultation will take place early in the new vear.

We are very grateful for your interest in MetroLink and hope that the level of detail we’'ll be
able to provide at our next discussion will prove beneficial. In the meantime, we appreciate

vour patience.

We’ll be 1n contact once the latest designs are finalised and we can confirm a new date for
the next round of consultations.

Kind Regards
Suzanne Angley

Stakeholder Communications Co-ordinator
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